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This Club's a GO!

In case there was any question after 16
folks showed up for the kick-off meeting of
l the Greene County Photography Club, it was
~ answered at the second meeting on March
" 20th when 25 people attended the second
meeting. Everyone seemed very enthusiasitic
- about the fellowship, the competition, and
:‘.The chances to learn from each other. It
 seemed everyone had good ideas to add for
'~ where and how to get pictures printed and
- other photo projects made. Jerry ran a Kodak
T m— Program on Composition, and there was great
Autumn Barn and helpful discussion on lots of ideas.

Beverly Yoskovich
1st Place Winner for March 2007

_ March Competition

It's friendly, and it's a chance to show off
. some of your favorite work. It's also a
. chance fo share ideas of what works and get
- suggestions and new ideas from others.
 - Those are the reasons why we do the monthly
competition, and the pictures entered have
been great!

 The March competition had 32 entries, and
~ the choices made it a really tough job to
' judge. When the votes were cast and the
T " ballots counted, Ist Place went to Beverly
Cat Eyes Yoskovich for her Autumn Barn, 2nd Place
went to Janice Morris for her Cat Eyes, and
3rd Place went to Bob Bedison for his
Sycamore Tree. All the entries were great!

Janice Morris
2nd Place Winner for March 2007



Photography Club News

for April

Photo Exhil:it/Contest
a
Sheep and Fiber Fesct

Every since Jerry got himself volunteered to chair the
Sheep and Fiber Fest Photography Exhibit/Contest, he's
been searching to find victims who can help in putting
together the picture racks, taking them to and setting them
up in the Courthouse, arranging the pictures, and then
tearing everything down and putting it away. Hopefully now
members of GCPC will help him with those tasks. If you are
willing to help, please make sure you let him know at the
April meeting. Putting the racks together will be during the
week of May 7th, and then the racks will be taken to the
Courthouse on May 14th where the pictures entered in the
exhibit will be put on the racks and preliminarly labeled for
the judging. On Friday, May 25th everything has to be taken
down so that the racks can be stored and the photos can be
prepared for their owners to pick them up.

Put These Two Photo Contests
On Your Calendar Too

As pointed out at the first two meetings, Jerry is copying
lots of things from the other club he and Fran belong to.
Well, in addition to copying what they do, we would also like to
participate in and visit their contests. Two of those contests
are coming up, so you may want to keep track of these:

Strawberry Festival Photography Contest

We'll have more information by the April meeting, but the
entry deadline is May 4th.

2007 Memorial Day Contest in Grafton, WV.

At the April meeting, information and entry forms for it will
be given to those who want them. The entry deadline is May
23 (overlaps oursl), and the display will be at the Mother's
Day Shrine in Grafton, WV on May 25 thru June 1.

If you know of any other contests and exhibits in which we
could participate, please tell us at the meeting.

April Meeting Note

The April meeting will be at the Extension Office at 7 pm on
April 17. The educational program will be Prize Winning Photos
which should be appropiate since "our contest" is next month.

Sycamore Tree
Bob Bedison
3rd Place Winner for March 2007

May Meeting

The May meeting will be held at 7 pm on May
15th in the meeting room of the Greene County
Cooperative Extension Office. Since that
meeting will be in the midst of the Festival
Exhibit, we may get permission to go to the
courthouse for part of the meeting.

By that time, we must also choose officers for
our club and establish our dues so that we can
function effectively and do things like mailing
and the like that are necessary (and cost money).
Please think about those items before that
meeting.



